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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-7460         0737 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 06/30/2024 0920
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-07:37:43  Clrd-08:01:41

24-7461         0759 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 06/30/2024 0818
  Location/Address:    FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-08:05:28                 Arvd-08:05:29  Clrd-08:17:58
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she is experiencing heart palpitations.   
 FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Transported to the South Shore Hospital.

24-7462         1022 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-10:24:45  Enrt-10:25:05  Arvd-10:26:29  Clrd-10:35:17
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-10:26:19                 Arvd-10:26:20  Clrd-10:35:19
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting dog got hit by a vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Cruisers assisted the owners in removed the animal from the   
roadway.   

24-7463         1120 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

LTC Renewal Application.

24-7464         1128 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1384] THOMAS CIR
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting patient with high blood sugar. FD   
dispatched.   

24-7465         1133 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

LTC Renewal application

24-7466         1249 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 275] BROOKS PL
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her husband fell out of his wheel chair   
and is possibly injured. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan.   
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24-7467         1344 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:51:06                 Arvd-13:56:02  Clrd-13:59:07
         Narrative:      

911 from Iphone stating the owner of the phone got into an   
MVA.

         Narrative:      
Sounds can be heard in the background but no contact was   
made with the owner of the phone.   

         Narrative:      
228 checked the area, nothing showing.   

24-7468         1425 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:25:49  Enrt-14:26:05  Arvd-14:27:08  Clrd-15:07:58
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-14:27:53                 Arvd-14:33:25  Clrd-15:07:57
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting MVA unknown PI.   

         Narrative:      
FD en route.   

         Narrative:      
Pole 59 is broken at the base, National Grid has been   
notified.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, A1 and Mark's are en route.   

         Narrative:      
Operator of the Kia being transported to Good Samaritan.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid is on scene at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Water Department requested and en route. National Grid   
requesting two detail officers.   

24-7469         1503 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ general burg.

         Narrative:      
Company called to cancel prior to dispatch.   

24-7472         1806 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:06:00  Clrd-18:08:57
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:55:00                 Arvd-19:55:42  Clrd-20:30:27
         Narrative:      

Officer out with a DMV.

         Narrative:      
Party has a private tow en route. Vehicle is not interfering   
with traffic.
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         Narrative:      
Private tow not on scene. Officers standing by with vehicle.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been removed.

24-7476         2257 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 06/30/2024 2321
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:00:28                 Arvd-23:02:15  Clrd-23:17:29
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-23:00:29                 Arvd-23:04:09  Clrd-23:21:33
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:00:30                 Arvd-23:02:16  Clrd-23:17:48
         Narrative:      

MSP requesting an engine and EMS for a vehicle flipped over.   
there is entrapment and vehicle smoking. FD notified and en   
route.

         Narrative:      
MSP requesting officers to check a male and female party   
walking on the Rt 106 overpass. Parties were possibly   
involved in the accident.   

         Narrative:      
Parties check out. Stated they were coming back from   
restaurant in town.

         Narrative:      
MSP confirmed all parties are accounted for.

         Narrative:      
225 transporting male and female parties back to their   
residences. Starting mileage 63490.9.

         Narrative:      
Parties have been dropped off at their residence. Ending   
mileage 63492.6.

For Date: 07/01/2024  -  Monday   

24-7477         0127 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:27:46                 Arvd-01:30:00  Clrd-01:30:01
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Front Door.

         Narrative:      
FD made entry due to fire alarm activation and set off the   
burglar alarm.  Building checks secure.

24-7484         0701 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 07/01/2024 0719
  Location/Address:    [WEG 4] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:05:33                 Arvd-07:08:38  Clrd-07:18:48
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a female party suffered a back injury.  FD   
dispatched.
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         Narrative:      
Female transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-7486         1020 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    BUTTONWOOD AVE + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:20:00  Clrd-10:39:27
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-7487         1030 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 297] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-10:30:06  Clrd-10:39:14
         Narrative:      

Passing violation. Citation issued.

24-7488         1036 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting erratic driver on the highway.   
Transferred to MSP.

24-7490         1104 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:04:14  Clrd-11:11:29
         Narrative:      

Speeding.Citation issued.

24-7491         1114 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:16:30                 Arvd-11:17:05  Clrd-11:26:45
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:18:39  Enrt-11:18:40  Arvd-11:18:42  Clrd-11:26:44
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting dog ran out of the residence, dog is   
described to be a black and white male beagle.

         Narrative:      
Cruisers assisted in locating the dog. Dog has reunited with   
the owner.   

24-7493         1157 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:58:12  Clrd-12:11:35
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting handing out lunches.

24-7494         1204 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report and tow   
release.

24-7495         1257 DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 279] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:01:13                 Arvd-13:04:01  Clrd-13:10:43
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a possible rolling domestic. Party   
stated he witnessed someone get punched inside the vehicle.   
Party provided the plate attached. Party refused to identify   
themselves when asked.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, no vehicles matching the description,   
nobody flagged down for assistance.   

24-7497         1307 ALARM, FIRE False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:10:09                 Arvd-13:24:55  Clrd-13:40:29
         Narrative:      

FD requesting assistance, fire alarms sounding at residence.

         Narrative:      
No smoke or fire present. FD did make entry to the residence   
through the window. No damage reported. Home owner has been   
notified.

24-7498         1330 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:40:34                 Arvd-13:40:36  Clrd-13:58:54
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for LTC fingerprinting.

24-7500         1446 ROAD RAGE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] PURCHASE ST + TURNPIKE
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a road rage incident. Caller reporting a   
woman got out of her vehicle with a baseball bat and   
approached his vehicle. Party stated he also had a baseball   
bat in his vehicle. Party said the female then hit the back   
of his vehicle with a baseball bat. Incident occured in   
Easton. Transferred to Easton PD.

24-7501         1451 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:51:02  Clrd-14:57:11
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-7502         1455 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 900] FRIENDSHIP DR



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   6
  Dispatch Log  From: 06/30/2024  Thru: 07/06/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 07/16/2024

         Narrative:      
911 caller reporting her father fell and needs help getting   
up. FD dispatched.   

24-7503         1519 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting patient complaining of chest pain. FD   
dispatched.

24-7504         1532 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 900] FRIENDSHIP DR
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a transport to the hospital for her   
father. FD dispatched.

24-7505         1625 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 620] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:28:07                 Arvd-16:28:12  Clrd-16:37:25
         Narrative:      

FD en route to attached location for male party with a leg   
injury.

         Narrative:      
Male party has been assisted and refused medical transport.

24-7506         1646 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for finger prints.

24-7507         1702 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:03:28                 Arvd-17:03:44  Clrd-17:20:55
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:03:30                 Arvd-17:03:47  Clrd-17:20:56
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:03:34                 Arvd-17:03:49  Clrd-17:35:23
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:15:06                 Arvd-17:15:09  Clrd-17:20:56
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting three car MVA. One PI. FD notified and   
en route.

         Narrative:      
Cable wire down in the road way. Wire was hanging from pole   
25.

         Narrative:      
Verizon has been notified.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged. Report to follow.

24-7508         1735 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:35:52  Clrd-17:37:49
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         Narrative:      
Warning issued for marked lanes.   

24-7509         1752 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:53:33                 Arvd-17:53:34  Clrd-17:53:39
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:53:35                 Arvd-17:53:36  Clrd-17:53:37
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:55:24                 Arvd-17:55:25  Clrd-17:57:50
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:55:29                 Arvd-17:55:31  Clrd-17:57:49
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, front door entrance and main floor motion.

         Narrative:      
Officers on scene and reporting parties were opening for   
baseball.

24-7510         1800 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 261] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:00:00  Clrd-18:05:27
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:01:57                 Arvd-18:01:58  Clrd-18:03:16
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for expired sticker and registration.

24-7511         1807 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:07:40  Clrd-18:11:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-7512         1817 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:17:00  Clrd-18:23:34
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:18:46                 Arvd-18:18:47  Clrd-18:23:35
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for hands free violation.

24-7513         1834 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:34:33                 Arvd-18:36:24  Clrd-18:39:56
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:34:34                 Arvd-18:35:50  Clrd-18:38:20
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 000-general, zone 065-door 5, and 066-motion   
1150.
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         Narrative:      
All appears secured at this time.

24-7515         1909 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:10:45                 Arvd-19:16:00  Clrd-19:17:41
         Narrative:      

Party reporting a white box in the middle of the roadway.

         Narrative:      
A small mattress was moved out of the roadway.

24-7516         1920 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station reporting he lost his wallet at the   
attached location.

         Narrative:      
Party informed he will be contacted if the wallet is turned   
in.

24-7517         1938 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.

24-7518         2009 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + TAYLOR AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:09:00  Clrd-20:14:54
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:09:39                 Arvd-20:12:53  Clrd-20:13:43
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

24-7520         2156 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 07/01/2024 2220
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:56:33  Clrd-22:20:05
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator en route to take over the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator on scene.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-7521         2228 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
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  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:29:04  Clrd-22:38:05
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Citation issued. 89/9

24-7522         2229 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-22:30:10  Clrd-23:09:56
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.   

24-7523         2237 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:37:13  Clrd-22:41:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-7524         2245 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:45:33  Clrd-22:48:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-7525         2253 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:53:00  Clrd-23:03:22
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-22:54:48                 Arvd-22:55:10  Clrd-23:03:25
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:57:34                 Arvd-22:57:38  Clrd-23:03:22
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for license plate violation.

24-7526         2330 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:31:00  Clrd-23:34:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

For Date: 07/02/2024  -  Tuesday   
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24-7534         0913 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 893] LIBERTY ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his significant other passed out and   
would like her to be evaluated. Party is conscious and alert   
at this time. FD dispatched.   

24-7539         1143 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:46:44                 Arvd-11:46:44  Clrd-11:55:59
         Narrative:      

FD requesting assistances at above business.

         Narrative:      
WBFD has responded to above location multiple times for fire   
alarm activation in male restroom.  Alarm activation   
possible due to vape or other smoking devices.  Fire Chief   
verbally warned manager and employees in Officers presence.

24-7540         1153 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-7541         1245 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:46:06  Enrt-12:49:09  Arvd-12:50:40  Clrd-13:07:46
         Narrative:      

Detail officer reporting a passerby notified them of a large   
amount of mulch in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.   

24-7543         1448 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting vehicle hit a sign on the highway.   
Transferred to MSP.

24-7545         1542 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-7546         1644 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 07/02/2024 1826
  Location/Address:    UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:44:57  Clrd-17:31:03
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
2 Citations issued for speeding.   
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24-7547         1659 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 305] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-16:59:00  Clrd-17:03:51
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:02:20                 Arvd-17:02:21  Clrd-17:03:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

24-7548         1728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:28:00  Clrd-18:07:49
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:28:18                 Arvd-17:28:19  Clrd-18:07:50
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:40:44                 Arvd-17:40:45  Clrd-18:07:50
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:26:00                 Arvd-18:26:39  Clrd-18:36:04
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:26:00                 Arvd-18:27:06  Clrd-18:27:08
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:26:00                 Arvd-18:27:09  Clrd-18:36:12
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:30:00                 Arvd-18:31:10  Clrd-19:07:51
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:36:00                 Arvd-18:36:30  Clrd-19:07:50
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for unregistered MV. Operator standing by   
for private tow.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Male party in booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
AAA has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at $40.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner out with clerk.   

         Narrative:      
Party has been released.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-222-AR
            Arrest:    HUDSON, JERMAINE JAY       
           Address:    30 FREMONT ST Apt. #17   MATTAPAN, MA
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               Age:    42
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH, SUBSQ.OFF
                       IDENTIFY SELF, MV OPERATOR REFUSE
                       UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE

24-7549         1730 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 07/02/2024 1809
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:40:32                 Arvd-17:44:07  Clrd-18:00:38
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:01:00  Enrt-18:02:51  Arvd-18:07:47  Clrd-18:09:11
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak to an officer regarding a   
MVA hit & run that happened in front of the attached   
location approx one hour ago.

         Narrative:      
226 states no damage to vehicle at all. Walk in party   
provided other vehicle registration and wants incident   
logged.   

24-7550         1741 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:00:46                 Arvd-18:00:48  Clrd-18:00:49
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting she was involved in a MVA approx one   
hour ago. Party stated she was able to exchange paperwork   
with the other involved party.

         Narrative:      
Minor MVA. Parties exchanged information. Walk in party   
wanted information logged.

24-7551         1814 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 192] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:15:27                 Arvd-18:16:09  Clrd-18:25:09
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:15:30                 Arvd-18:16:35  Clrd-18:23:57
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:15:33                 Arvd-18:16:01  Clrd-18:25:10
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting three individuals are yelling and   
swearing at him and other business owners. Verbal at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
Parties had a misunderstanding regarding a private lot.   
Parties sent on their way.

24-7554         1952 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:56:23                 Arvd-19:57:49  Clrd-20:07:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a male party approached her and made her   
feel uncomfortable. Cp stated the male party asked her if   
she needed a mechanic. CP has left the scene.

         Narrative:      
Nothing showing in the area.

24-7555         2145 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/03/2024 0027
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:45:00  Clrd-22:40:28
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:45:35                 Arvd-21:46:31  Clrd-22:40:29
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-22:07:24  Clrd-22:40:24
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:40:26                 Arvd-22:40:27  Clrd-22:53:17
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3. Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
Party in station for booking. BCI en route.

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted. Bail set at $340.

         Narrative:      
Party placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has that vehicle.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-223-AR
            Arrest:    RAMOS PILLACA, DEYVI ISMAEL       
           Address:    172 COPELAND ST Apt. #2   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    18
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       LIGHTS VIOLATION, MV (PLATE LIGHT)
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-7556         2201 ANIMAL CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:03:30                 Arvd-22:03:33  Clrd-22:07:35
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting there is a dog that has been left in a   
vehicle for over an hour. Caller is concerned for the dog's   
well-being.

         Narrative:      
Animal checks out fine.

24-7558         2317 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:19:28                 Arvd-23:19:29  Clrd-23:57:07
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:19:37                 Arvd-23:20:27  Clrd-23:23:45
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a tree fell into the northbound lane on Rt   
28.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
DPW has removed that tree.
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For Date: 07/03/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-7560         0138 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:39:04  Clrd-01:43:32
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-7561         0147 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 486] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:47:30  Clrd-01:48:16
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-7562         0149 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:49:28  Clrd-01:51:12
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-7563         0155 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:55:35  Clrd-01:56:31
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-7564         0204 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:04:50  Clrd-02:09:11
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-7565         0211 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:11:56  Clrd-02:16:15
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-7566         0220 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:21:14  Clrd-02:26:12
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         Narrative:      
Building appears secure.

24-7567         0229 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:29:28  Clrd-02:33:04
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Verbal Warning Issued.

24-7568         0515 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 920] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-05:17:20                 Arvd-05:18:57  Clrd-05:23:38
         Narrative:      

Video monitoring company reporting a party trespassing on   
the property.  Party described as a white male, heavy build,   
approximately 5'10" with a white beard, wearing a black   
baseball hat, black t-shirt, and black pants.

         Narrative:      
Party was an employee.

24-7569         0626 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-06:29:25                 Arvd-06:30:10  Clrd-06:38:48
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:29:27                 Arvd-06:30:11  Clrd-06:38:49
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a black male wearing blue jeans and a grey   
t-shirt standing on the lawn of the attached address,   
appearing to be intoxicated.

         Narrative:      
Party is waiting for a ride and checks out okay.

24-7571         0919 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1411] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a fire alarm activation. FD dispatched.   
Caller reports no smoke or fire showing.

24-7572         1114 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station with completed LTC renewal forms. Red   
folders create. Receipt given.

24-7573         1148 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 07/03/2024 1213
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-11:48:00  Clrd-12:13:49
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting with lunch handout.
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24-7574         1150 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-12:02:32  Clrd-12:47:57
         Narrative:      

Officer conducting radar.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.

24-7575         1316 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-13:19:15                 Arvd-13:20:25  Clrd-13:30:13
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an ambulance for an employee with   
chest pain. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-7576         1343 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Nurse requesting transport for a patient not feeling well.   
FD dispatched.

24-7580         1450 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1406] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-14:50:00  Clrd-14:54:13
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-14:53:06                 Arvd-14:53:12  Clrd-14:54:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Owner showing suspended license status.

         Narrative:      
Different operator.   

24-7581         1505 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-15:05:00  Clrd-15:10:47
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for hands free violation.

24-7582         1527 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 746] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-15:27:00  Clrd-15:36:58
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-15:36:55                                Clrd-15:36:57
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
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         Narrative:      
Operator renewed registration. Warning issued.

24-7583         1633 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:33:36  Clrd-16:36:16
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

24-7585         1740 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for MVA report.   
Report issued.   

24-7586         1813 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    W CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:14:36                 Arvd-18:18:50  Clrd-18:28:48
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-18:14:47                 Arvd-18:18:21  Clrd-18:28:48
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting two car MVA, no P/I.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged, report to follow.   

24-7588         1831 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1083] GOLDIE RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:34:43                 Arvd-18:39:16  Clrd-18:48:04
         Narrative:      

Caller reports two bicycles abandoned in front yard since   
approximately 17:00. Caller describes one is standard   
bicycle, one is larger e-bicycle.

         Narrative:      
Owner has been located.   

24-7589         1849 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24S. 28A
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting large object in middle lane, Route   
24S, prior to exit 28A.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

24-7592         1928 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 708] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA
                       Disp-20:05:37                 Arvd-20:05:38  Clrd-20:05:39
         Narrative:      

Anonymous party turned in debit card found in the area   
attached.   

         Narrative:      
Cardholder identified and notified. Will be by to pick up.   
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24-7594         2046 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 486] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:46:33  Clrd-20:48:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-7595         2101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:01:22  Clrd-21:06:39
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-7596         2119 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:19:40  Clrd-21:23:03
         Narrative:      

Warning for light violation.

24-7597         2154 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 849] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:54:33  Clrd-21:58:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-7598         2208 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 920] CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial alarm - unauthorized vehicle on the   
property.   

         Narrative:      
Dispatch cancelled by alarm company, vehicle left the   
property and no criminal activity observed.   

24-7600         2216 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:19:13                 Arvd-22:21:22  Clrd-22:43:01
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:42:23  Clrd-22:42:28
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting two car MVA, no P/I.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged, report to follow.   

24-7599         2217 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:17:06  Clrd-22:24:11
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.

24-7602         2249 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 505] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:49:45  Clrd-22:51:54
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-7603         2325 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 448] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:25:06  Clrd-23:27:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

For Date: 07/04/2024  -  Thursday   

24-7604         0102 POLICE REQ, General E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 Caller was involved in a previous MVA on 07/03 at 2216   
hours and was returning a missed call from the PSAP number   
on his caller ID. No emergency at this time.

24-7605         0154 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-01:55:28  Clrd-01:56:45
         Narrative:      

Checks ok.   

24-7606         0224 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 920] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-02:27:54  Enrt-02:28:06  Arvd-02:33:22  Clrd-02:42:34
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-02:37:16                 Arvd-02:37:17  Clrd-02:42:47
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reporting a black suv trespassing at unit 16,   
no other description given.

         Narrative:      
MV unoccupied, no one found in the area.   

24-7607         0623 TRAFFIC CONTROL Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-06:24:07  Clrd-07:56:35
         Narrative:      

Stop sign enforcement.

         Narrative:      
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223 requesting NIL.   

         Narrative:      
Mays towing on scene, 223 transporting male party to Shell.   

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off at Shell.   

         Narrative:      
3 citations issued.   

24-7609         0632 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/04/2024 0756
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:53:12  Clrd-06:53:23
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:04:30                 Arvd-07:04:31  Clrd-07:55:25
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.   

24-7608         0650 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    [WEG 87] EAST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:53:30                 Arvd-06:59:02  Clrd-07:04:17
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states wife is having chest pains, FD and 227   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore Hospital, 10-20.   

24-7610         0745 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] FOUNDRY ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 open line, no answer on call back. Mapping showing at   
attached location in Easton, Easton PSAP notified.

24-7612         0920 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1384] THOMAS CIR
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an ambulance for a client that fell.   
Fd dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-7611         1004 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-10:05:08                 Arvd-10:06:15  Clrd-10:15:24
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an ambulance for back pain. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-7613         1053 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-10:53:59  Clrd-12:56:49
         Narrative:      

Light traffic.  No violations observed.

24-7614         1205 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she lost her wallet at the above location.   
Wallet described as tan leather wallet.

24-7615         1221 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:22:09                                Clrd-12:26:22
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/General burglar

         Narrative:      
Cancelled prior to Officer arrival.   

24-7616         1243 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Tow only release given.

24-7617         1420 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party reporting he lost his brown wallet in the above area.

24-7620         1811 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 184] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:13:47                 Arvd-18:14:38  Clrd-18:25:25
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-18:14:55                 Arvd-18:20:37  Clrd-18:25:26
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ general burglary alarm, parts entry door, and   
front garage motion.

         Narrative:      
222 reports open garage door.

         Narrative:      
Contact made with key holder.  He requests doors be secured   
after officers check the building.  Building appears secure   
at this time.

24-7622         1911 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:11:35  Clrd-19:15:26
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.
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24-7626         2103 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/04/2024 2113
  Location/Address:    RISING SUN LN
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:04:00                 Arvd-21:08:32  Clrd-21:11:33
         Narrative:      

Fireworks complaint.

         Narrative:      
All is quiet.

24-7627         2104 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/04/2024 2122
  Location/Address:    STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-21:04:31  Enrt-21:07:56  Arvd-21:13:42  Clrd-21:16:09
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-21:16:19                 Arvd-21:16:21  Clrd-21:22:24
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:33:00                 Arvd-21:33:46  Clrd-21:37:27
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-21:33:00                 Arvd-21:33:51  Clrd-21:37:28
         Narrative:      

Fireworks complaint.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area, nothing showing at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Third call from same party, reporting fireworks.

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with parties setting off fireworks and   
advised them to cease doing so.

24-7628         2138 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [EAS] BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:39:17                 Arvd-21:39:18  Clrd-21:46:45
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-21:39:20                 Arvd-21:44:30  Clrd-21:46:45
         Narrative:      

EBPD requesting mutual aid for a male party that was struck   
in the face with a firework and an active fight in progress.

         Narrative:      
No active fight in progress.  Verbal in nature and involved   
party left prior to cruiser arrival.

         Narrative:      
Transport to South Shore Hospital.  Cruisers back in town.

24-7629         2154 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/04/2024 2228
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1459] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:55:55                 Arvd-21:59:29  Clrd-22:28:17
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her mother needs help getting up.  FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party has been assisted, patient refusal.
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24-7631         2244 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/04/2024 2257
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1278] COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-22:45:21                 Arvd-22:50:51  Clrd-22:57:17
         Narrative:      

Fireworks complaint.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area, no fireworks going off upon arrival,   
no parties located in the streets.   

24-7632         2247 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:47:00  Clrd-22:55:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for defective brake light.

For Date: 07/05/2024  -  Friday   

24-7634         0103 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 07/05/2024 0120
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:04:54                 Arvd-01:04:56  Clrd-01:18:59
         Narrative:      

227 out assisting MSP on the highway.

         Narrative:      
Party in MSP custody for active WMS.  Cruiser clear.

24-7639         0541 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/05/2024 0600
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-05:43:16  Enrt-05:44:32  Arvd-05:48:50  Clrd-06:00:42
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 zone 66 motion.

         Narrative:      
School checked secure.

24-7640         0614 MEDICAL EMERGENCY False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/05/2024 0641
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1558] ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-06:17:06  Enrt-06:17:08  Arvd-06:22:06  Clrd-06:41:06
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting a medical alert activation.  Fd   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Accidental activation, 10-20.   

24-7641         0651 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  24
  Dispatch Log  From: 06/30/2024  Thru: 07/06/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 07/16/2024

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:52:06  Clrd-07:35:40
         Narrative:      

Light traffic, no violations observed.   

24-7642         0853 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 07/05/2024 0903
  Location/Address:    [WEG 58] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:56:07  Enrt-08:56:08  Arvd-08:57:11  Clrd-09:03:32
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ stairway 3 side door, engineering room motion,   
front lobby motion.

         Narrative:      
Building appears secure.

24-7643         1046 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:47:42  Enrt-10:47:44  Arvd-10:49:40  Clrd-10:57:16
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a found wallet.

         Narrative:      
Officer bringing the wallet to the station.

         Narrative:      
Owner of the wallet was notified and will be by to pick it   
up.

         Narrative:      
Property picked up at this time.

24-7644         1051 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party submitting a new LTC application. Receipt   
given in hand.

24-7645         1207 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:08:21  Enrt-12:08:23  Arvd-12:13:01  Clrd-12:16:04
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a DMV on the on ramp of 24S in   
a dangerous spot.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and all ramps, unable to locate.

24-7647         1226 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a MVC report. Report given in hand.

24-7648         1319 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  25
  Dispatch Log  From: 06/30/2024  Thru: 07/06/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 07/16/2024

         Narrative:      
911 caller reporting erratic operation on the highway, Call   
transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-7650         1355 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:58:30                 Arvd-13:58:35  Clrd-14:07:54
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports erratic operation of a truck.   
Unable to maintain lanes and almost causing an accident.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area, unable to locate.

24-7653         1452 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:52:22  Clrd-14:56:18
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for expired registration.

24-7654         1600 LARCENY FROM BUILDING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-16:11:25                 Arvd-16:11:26  Clrd-16:11:28
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to report theft from farm stand on property.   

24-7657         1850 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-18:52:41                 Arvd-18:53:44  Clrd-19:15:43
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:16:00                 Arvd-19:16:05  Clrd-19:30:19
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to speak with 222 regarding MVA report.   

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with party, matter resolved.   

24-7658         1944 ASSIST CITIZEN CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-23:32:35                 Arvd-23:32:37  Clrd-23:32:39
         Narrative:      

Calling party states cars pointing headlights through her   
windows at dusk on purpose, would like a cruiser in the area   
to observe activity. Party believes it is being done   
intentionally by unknown group.    

For Date: 07/06/2024  -  Saturday   

24-7659         0052 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-00:53:36                 Arvd-00:53:39  Clrd-01:07:08
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
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                       Disp-00:53:37                 Arvd-00:53:39  Clrd-01:07:09
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting a party refusing to leave.

         Narrative:      
Party has been tresspassed from location. Peace restored.

         Narrative:      
Involved party contacted the station regarding the trespass.   
He was upset because he believes he was targeted and doesn't   
believe they can legally trespass him.  Party was advised of   
the trespass laws and advised to contact business management   
in the morning if he has concerns about the staff or   
trespass but party was reminded that he was not welcome on   
the property.    

         Narrative:      
Party called back again wishing to discuss the same items   
already explained to him multiple times. He said that he was   
belittled by the staff and upset. He was advised this was   
not a crime and he should contact management in the morning   
to discuss his concerns.   

24-7667         0908 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 196] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:08:08  Clrd-09:17:29
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-7668         0945 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 136] HARTSHORN ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her mother needs an ambulance due to   
not feeling well. FD dispatched.

24-7669         1011 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA in Easton. Transferred to Easton   
PD.

24-7670         1149 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1565] COPELAND ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her friend fell and needs help getting   
up. FD dispatched.

24-7671         1416 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:16:51                 Arvd-14:16:53  Clrd-14:31:02
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak to an officer for   
advice over a custody issue.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised of her options and of her 209A rights.   
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24-7672         1450 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 07/06/2024 1455
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:50:00  Clrd-14:55:04
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting assistance getting to   
attached business.

24-7673         1544 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 07/06/2024 1610
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-15:57:15  Enrt-15:57:19  Arvd-15:59:59  Clrd-16:10:14
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an officer regarding a person he   
paid for work who hasn't been in contact for a couple   
months.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with party and advised it is a civil matter.

24-7674         1641 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:41:07  Clrd-16:46:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-7677         1736 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-17:38:13  Enrt-17:38:15  Arvd-17:41:19  Clrd-17:52:34
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:52:13  Clrd-17:52:34
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports kids are lighting off   
fireworks.

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with one of the juveniles step parents. Peace   
restored.

24-7679         1758 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:58:48  Clrd-18:01:11
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-7680         1821 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:21:24  Clrd-18:27:18
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.
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24-7681         1930 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 07/06/2024 1944
       Vicinity of:    SUNSET AVE + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:30:21  Clrd-19:43:55
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-19:34:20  Clrd-19:44:18
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-7682         1952 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/06/2024 2017
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:52:00  Clrd-20:14:24
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:53:05  Enrt-19:53:07  Arvd-19:54:12  Clrd-20:14:25
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:54:15  Enrt-19:54:16  Arvd-19:54:39  Clrd-20:02:35
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Party provided proper paperwork showing active insurance   
policy.  Warning issued.

24-7683         2028 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-20:47:42  Clrd-20:50:29
         Narrative:      

Dunkin donuts employee stated vehicle parked in lot had   
dumped trash onto ground.

         Narrative:      
No one saw party dump the trash, and occupants denied. Shell   
attendant stated she did not know and vehicle left while   
speaking with attendant.

24-7684         2053 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + UNITED DR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-20:53:45  Clrd-21:16:57
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Warning failure to turn on headlights

24-7685         2100 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 723] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:02:52  Enrt-21:02:54  Arvd-21:07:33  Clrd-21:11:55
         Narrative:      

Caller stating her neighbors are setting off fireworks.

         Narrative:      
Officer passed in the area a couple times. Did not see or   
hear any fireworks or any gatherings.
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24-7686         2114 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:16:39  Enrt-21:16:41                 Clrd-21:21:09
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ rear PIR and repair bay motion

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back, contacted a key holder with a   
proper pass code who requested cancellation.

24-7687         2118 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 79] STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-21:21:06  Enrt-21:21:08  Arvd-21:25:13  Clrd-21:36:39
         Narrative:      

Fireworks complaint.

         Narrative:      
Officer reports all is quiet at this time.

24-7690         2141 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-21:44:40                 Arvd-21:44:42  Clrd-22:17:12
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-21:44:44  Clrd-22:17:12
         Narrative:      

Easton had a domestic in their town. The vehicle described   
was located in our town.

         Narrative:      
Easton requested we make contact with the operator of the   
vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Easton has requested WBPD to take the female into custody.   
226 is transporting the female party back to 14 Susan Road   
in Easton.

         Narrative:      
Starting transport miles 3790.1

         Narrative:      
Ending transport miles 3792.6

         Narrative:      
226 transporting husband of the female party to Lowe's to   
get the car and the dogs.

24-7691         2148 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    ROOSEVELT AVE + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:48:50  Clrd-21:48:54
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-7692         2202 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:02:27  Clrd-22:06:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.
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24-7693         2217 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:17:54  Clrd-22:18:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-7694         2257 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:57:32  Clrd-23:10:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop 89/9. Citation issued.

24-7695         2300 ERRATIC OPERATION Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 07/07/2024 0848
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:03:22                 Arvd-23:03:25  Clrd-23:56:22
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-23:04:24                 Arvd-23:04:26  Clrd-23:56:24
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-23:04:33  Enrt-23:04:35  Arvd-23:05:59  Clrd-23:56:21
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports erratic operation of a motor vehicle.   
Vehicle at one point left the roadway and is driving at a   
high rate of speed.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has MV.  Report to follow.

24-7696         2333 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:35:29  Enrt-23:35:30  Arvd-23:37:43  Clrd-23:40:54
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ office

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the building. Appears secure. Alarm was   
sounding, has since reset.


